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VA-ASLA News February 2024

The VA Tech Symposium, a
collaboration with the VA ASLA,
features Landscape Architecture
Program faculty and Ph.D. candidates.
Come to Blacksburg, connect with
landscape architects, earn LACES
CEUs, and meet the newest faculty in
the Landscape Architecture Program.

(5 hours of LA-CES has been
awarded)

VA-ASLA Awards

Ceremony celebrates recipients of
the VA ASLA 2023 Professional and
Student Awards. Come to see the
winning projects, congratulate
colleagues, and reconnect with old
friends while meeting new ones.

Read the Symposium Program

Register Now!
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Government Affairs

We have been very active tracking 8 or 9 bills that have some relationship to
landscape architecture in Virginia.

Additionally, there is a bill in the General Assembly that is dealing with
Universal Licensing Recognition (ULR), which we have opposed and will
continue to oppose in alignment with our colleagues at the VA AlA.

VA ASLA, ASLA National Governmental Affairs, and our lobbyist Jeff Palmore,
continue to monitor the General Assembly of Virginia.

Recent Job Postings

VIA Design is hiring_a Landscape
Architect.

Timmons Group is hiring a
Landscape Architect Project ASLA

- VIRGINTA

Manager —

Wolf Josey is hiring_a Project
Designer
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Member News

The 2023 Awards have been announced!! View our winners for both the
Professional and Student Awards here. We continue to be amazed by the
work that our Virginia members are doing!

Remember, we will be celebrating these winners at our event at Virginia Tech
the last Saturday of this month. Sign up to join us!

Also be sure to add May 1, 2024 to your calendars. Our 2024 award
nominations will open that day.

125

YEARS

News from the Field

ASLA Turns 125!

In celebration of the 125th anniversary of the American Society of Landscape
Architects, we invite you to share your favorite ASLA memories and moments.
Join us as we reflect on our past and look towards building a greener future for
the next 125! — SulLin Kotowicz, FASLA, PLA, ASLA President
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